
November 4, 2024 

Dear Brethren, 

Praise.  The $3000 that Missionary Alex Melendez needed to repair his 

mission vehicle used on his trips back and forth to Panama each week has 

been provided.  The Lord used two special brethren from two of his 

supporting churches to fulfill this most crucial need!!  Glory to God!! 

Jorge Varela.  For some time now Bro. Varela has had problems with the 

motor in his 1997 Hyundai van.  I received word that he needs $700 to 

repair suspension rotors and other issues that have produced uneven wear 

on his two front tires, causing him to have to replace those tires. 

If you know Bro. Jorge, or if you support his ministry, this would be an 

excellent time to help him with this financial need to get his vehicle in good 

running condition. 

For a quick and efficient way to give toward this need, you can go to 

gpamissions.com, click on MENU, then click on OUR MISSIONARY FAMILY, 

scroll down alphabetically until you come to Jorge Varela, then click on 

DONATE below the photo.  You will be instructed on what to do.  You also 

will receive credit and a receipt. 

Please let me know if you would like to help Bro. Jorge, so I can pass along 

to him the information.  GOD IS GOOD. 

For His Glory, 

Bro. Carl Hewlett 

Bro. Carl, GPA 

Luke 19:10 


